From: steve r

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 8:11 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Cc: Greg Beros greg@gregberos.com

Subject: 2022 on-line voting

This letter is to confirm that I fully support Councillor Chan's motion to provide on-line voting as a part of the fall municipal election.

It has been successfully used in recent elections without incident, and it is the way of the future.

There is no reason why RH council should vote against using this as an alternative to in-person voting.

Steve Raskin

57 Park Crescent

Richmond Hill